
Kindergarten 
Weekly Newsletter

Reminders
● Purple Take Home Folders

○ Beginning this Monday, I’ll be sending 

home a purple folder with optional home 

learning activities for each student to 

work on during the week. Please return 

the folder to school on Friday!

● Kindergarten Google Classroom 
Invitation
○ I have send out a separate email to each 

student’s parents their child’s SMS school 

email information and a link to join our 

Kindergarten Google Classroom. Please 

accept the invitation so you can receive 

access to digital copies of Newsletters, 

Homework Boards, and other resources.

● Uniform Reminders
○ If you could make sure your child’s 

uniforms sweaters and sweatshirts are 

labeled, that would be so helpful! If you 

are ever missing a item, you can look at 

our Lost and Found in the wooden crate 

outside the School Office!

What We’re Learning

Upcoming Events
● Wednesday, September 20 - First All School Mass 

@ 9:00 a.m.

○ Families are welcome to attend!

Note from Mrs. Monks
September 18 - 22, 2023

Hello Kindergarten Families! Thank you so much for those 

of you who were able to attend our Back to School Night 

last Thursday. This week I will model to participate in our 

Special K of the Week. I am so excited to begin another 

week of learning with your Kindergarten students!

Reading

Math

Writing

Social Studies

Religion

● Identify words in 

sentences

● Identify rhymes

● Alphabet Knowledge 

Aa-Ff

● Counting 0-5

● Writing Number 

Digits 0-5

● Fluency Building with 

Drawing Lines and 

Circles

● Sign of the Cross

● Grace before and 

after meals

“Rejoice in Hope, Persevere in Prayer”

Science

● A Good Citizen: How 

Do People Work and 

Learn Together

Taylor, Raymond, and Marcelo



Meet Our 5th Grade Buddies

Mason and Melanie Mason and Melanie

Sophie, Olivia, and Blanca Daniel and Aidan Mason and Melanie

Maxwell and Jack Axel, Caleb, and Simon Aria and Jovianne

Brittany and Paula Miles E. and Ethan Miles P. and Nathan

Our 5th Grade buddies will sit with us at Mass each week, participate in seasonal service projects, and 
complete special community building activities together every month!


